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Chair Mello called the meeting to order at 4:36 p.m. 

Council Committee Members Present: Campbell, Ibsen, Mello, and Walker. 

Council Committee Members Absent: Boe. 

Approval of July 24, 2013 and August 14, 2013 Minutes 
Council Member Ibsen moved to approve the minutes of the July 24, 2013 and 

August 14, 2013 meetings. Seconded by Council Member Walker. Voice vote was taken and 
carried. The minutes were approved. 

Six Year Plan 
At approximately 4:37 p.m. Jennifer Kammerzell, Public Works, reviewed the Six-Year 
Transportation Improvement Program, including an overview of today's presentation, 
background information, current issues, added and deleted projects, next steps, and staff 
recommendations. Ms. Kammerzell then provided an update on crosswalk implementation and 
the top four bike ways. Discussion ensued regarding added projects, potential funding impacts if 
Proposition 1 passes, when this item will come back to this Committee, parking, improvements 
on Mildred Street, and when Stadium Way will reopen. Deputy Mayor Campbell requested 
information regarding the impact of improvements at South 17th Street and Jefferson Avenue on 
the Greater Tacoma and Convention Center entrance and garage; Council Member Mello 
requested staff share this information with the full Council. 

Topics for Upcoming Meetings 
Carmen White, City Manager's Office, stated at the September 11, 2013 meeting there will be 
an update on the First Creek Action Plan and the 2015 Comprehensive Plan. 

Other Items of Interest 
There were no other items of interest. 

Public Comment 
None. 

Chair Mello invited the public to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the March on Washington 
tonight at 5:30 p.m., starting at TOllefson Plaza and ending at the Washington State 
History Museum: 
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Adjournment 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:58 p.m. 

Linnea Meredith, Office Assistant, City Clerk's Office 
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